
Dear Colleagues;  

 

Yesterday, the Globe & Mail published a column by Margaret Wente, "Universities Sitting Ducks for 

Reform". The column is available here:  

 

 http://www.theglobeandmail.com/news/opinions/universities-are-sitting-ducks-for-

reform/article1532075/?cmpid=rss  

 

OCUFA responded with a letter to the editor, the full text of which is available at the end of this message. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at the number or email below.  

 

All the best,  

Graeme  

 

Graeme Stewart 

Communication and Government Relations Manager 

Ontario Confederation of University Faculty Associations  

300-83 Yonge St. ~ Toronto, ON ~ M5C 1S8 

416 979 2117 x232 (Office) | 647 280 3175 (Mobile)  

gstewart@ocufa.on.ca | www.ocufa.on.ca | www.twitter.com/ocufa 

 

 

Dear Editor;  

 

Margaret Wente, in her complaints about Canadian university faculty being the highest paid 
in the world ("Universities are sitting ducks for reform," April 13, 2010), bases her argument on 
a 2008 Boston College report that itself cautions readers that, lacking consistent data across 
countries being available, their study "must be seen as a first attempt rather than a definitive 
report."  

 

Regrettably Wente shows no such caution when urging Canadians to adopt a university 
system where faculty are no longer paid to perform research. Hundreds of years of university 
experience have shown that faculty research and teaching are intertwined, enriching and 
enlivening each other, to the benefit of students. To drop this research-based model in favour 
of "efficiently delivering mass undergraduate education" will reduce the university to being a 
kind of upper-level high school.  

 

Our students don't need more high school. They need interaction with faculty who are 
pushing the frontiers of knowledge. Wente is too swift to abandon quality higher education, 
especially in view of the enormous challenges we face, such as healthcare and global security. 
We need the best possible postsecondary system to generate solutions to these urgent issues.  

 

The research model might cost more, but education on the cheap is too expensive a solution.    

 

Mark Langer  
President  
Ontario Confederation of University Faculty Associations  

 


